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From: Lora Bongard 
Sent: Friday, September 11, 2009 11:04 AM
To: Weyman Lee
Subject: Opposition to The Russell City Energy Center.

As a member of the community in which this power plant will be located I would like 
to express my opposition to it being built.  In reviewing the Pros and Cons of this 
Energy Center, the Cons dramatically out way the Pros.

I hope you will consider my input and feed back on this matter when making you final
decision.

Thank you!

Lora Bongard
Intervention Advisor/Counseling
Chabot College
25555 Hesperian Blvd.
Hayward, CA 94545
(510) 723-6706 
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